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Dear Parents/Carers,
We are really looking forward to seeing all of our children when school reopens tomorrow. Please take some time to read the ‘Return to School’ letter on our website. This was also sent to all of our families in July and then again last week.

It is everyone’s responsibility to ensure that both children and staff remain safe whilst they are at school. We would be grateful if you could play your part by following the important points below:

· Please do not send your child to school if they are showing symptoms of Covid19, or if someone in your household is showing symptoms

· Please arrange a test if you or your child develops symptoms and inform school of the result

· Please do not congregate in the playground or around the entrance or exit when dropping-off or picking-up your child at the start and end of the school day

· Please maintain a safe distance from others whilst in the school grounds

· Please ensure you follow the guidance on Coronavirus, including regular hand washing, social distancing and limiting the contact you have with people outside of your household

· Please adhere to your collection time,

     2.45pm – Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and older siblings

     3.00pm – Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, Year 6

· Please ‘Drop and Go’ – one parent only on school premises

· Please remember that if you need to speak to your child’s teacher, you will need to ring the school office for a telephone appointment

· Please be aware that due to continued social distancing requirements we can only welcome parents and visitors on site by invitation or where this has been prearranged. 

All of the above points are really important in order to enable us to keep our school community at Stanley Road safe and well. If you have any questions please contact the school office and someone will get back to you.

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Howarth


